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Dear KSD School Board, 
 
The school year is at the halfway mark which allows me to reflect on some of the positive things 
that have been implemented since start of the school year. 
 
This year, KMS is focusing on implementing and RTI (Response to Intervention) program along 
with the data tracking program Milepost.  Mileposts collects data from a variety of sources on 
individual students; Teachers then use this data to inform students' assignments across the 
curriculum. A dashboard function allows teachers and administrators to compare students’ 
progress over time, as well as to each other and to state test scores.  I feel the addition of these 
two programs will be a huge benefit to students at KMS. 
 
All of our sports programs have been not only competitive this year but have also taught 
valuable skills and life lessons to our student athletes.  The 7th and 8th grade boy’s basketball 
season is now underway and we are looking forward to a successful season.  We are lucky to 
have outstanding role models as coaches/advisors in all our extracurricular activities.   
 
 
 
 
Current Enrollment Numbers Are:  6th - 188 
 
      7th - 168 
 
      8th - 158 
 
   Total Student Enrollment – 514 
 
 *KMS has 48 more students when compared to last year at this same time. 
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